
        Apply today for HR & Payroll Self Service 

You can apply today to set up your account for HR & 

Payroll Self Service 

Scan the QR code below and follow the steps: 

A new online way to manage and access your information 

Going Live  

June 2024 

 You can also find the steps and a video on how to activate your    

account at ww.hse.ie/nisrp 

 If you need assistance with account activation, there will be a series 
of dedicated account activation Webex webinars available from the 
13th of May.  

Email broadcasts have issued with links to register for these   

 Follow NiSRP on X @nisrp_hr 

  


